
NEW YORK CITY WATER BOARD 
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to Section 1045 of Title II-A of the New 
York Public Authorities Law, in particular Section 1045-j (3), that the New York City 
Water Board (the “Board”) held a public hearing on June 5, 2024, followed by its annual 
meeting held on June 13, 2024, at which the Board adopted a resolution approving an 
increase in the rates charged for water provided to customers located north of New York 
City.  The following rate changes, found in Part II, Section 4 of the Board’s Water and 
Wastewater Rate Schedule (the “Rate Schedule”), are effective as of July 1, 2024: 
 

The regulated rate for water supply provided to customers located north of the 
City within the allowance quantities set forth in Section 24-360 of the 
Administrative Code of the City of New York increased from $2,224.32 per 
million gallons (“MG”) to $2,264.80 per MG; and 

 
The rate for water supply provided to users outside the City that is in excess of the 
allowance quantities set forth in Section 24-360 of the Administrative Code of the 
City of New York increased from $5,865.75 per MG to $6,364.34 per MG. 

 
A revised Rate Schedule is available on the Board’s website at nyc.gov/waterboard. 


